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Friday 7th September 2018 

Week 3 Menus 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back! It was lovely to see the children, parents and staff again after the summer break. I was delighted with how all our children settled in 
to their new classes and have enjoyed getting to know our new Reception children. Thank you also for how smart the children look in their uniforms 
and for the labels in their clothing.  
 
Meet the Teacher Sessions 
There will be an opportunity next week for you to meet your child’s teacher so that they can talk to you about expectations for the year, homework 
etc. The time for each session is 2:30pm and they will be held in the school hall; 
Quickbury-Monday 
Copeland-Tuesday 
Durrington-Wednesday 
Fitzwalter-Thursday 
 
Achievements from Home and School  
Home: Sienna was presented with her Level 5 Learn to Swim certificate; Lucy was very proud of her medal for taking part in the Bubble Rush charity 
run; Jessica B won a bronze medal in a recent Ju Jitsu competition and Danielle, Lucy, Kristian, Oskar and Joshua I all completed the summer reading 
challenge.   
School: Well done to the following children for achieving their Bronze Mathletics award: Kristian, Maddy, Siena, Thea, Harriet, Henry, Freya, 
Spencer, Orla, Sonny, Kenny, Lucy, Danielle, Hannah, Evie, Tilda, Charlotte, Ruby T, Mitchell, Jasper and Finley W. Congratulations to Maddy H, 
Ruby T, Evie, Kenny and Orla for achieving their Silver Mathletics award. Well done Emily and Finley W for achieving the Gold Mathletics award. 
The following children have all been using Spellzone to help improve their spelling; Sebbie, Kristian, Charlotte, Spencer, Tilda, Josie, Maddy, Evie, 
Thea, Izzy W, Issy B Danielle and Sonny. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; there were many messages about how well the children had settled after the holidays; Mrs Guinan thanked Sonny for 
being so kind and helpful and Tilda thanked Mrs Guinan for giving out sweets in class (it was only one Haribo!). 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have returned to school this week in the same spirit in which they approached the summer 
holidays. 
Copeland: Copeland class returned to school with the same enthusiasm they had on their taster days. We are so proud of how they have settled. 
Durrington: All the children have settled well but Danielle has been particularly enthusiastic and ready for her learning. 
Fitzwalter: Oskar has really impressed Mr Downey so far with his enthusiasm for reading and topic work. 
Quickbury: Maddy H completed lots of spelling work in the holidays and is still working hard now. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Learning Hero 
My Stars of the Week are: Bethany for settling so well at school, for having a school meal and for trying something new and Maddy H for working so 
hard in the holidays. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
NSPCC assembly 
 
 
Diary Dates 
 

 Sunday 9th September: 11am church service (St Mary’s) for Reception children and their families (everybody is welcome though)  

 Friday 28th September: Macmillan coffee morning 

 Thursday 4th October: Harvest service in church 
 
 
 
Have a good weekend, 
 
 

 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
Headteacher 
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